

c/o PO BOX 481 Fareham Hampshire PO14 9FS

Tel: 02380 478922

Email: acpo.request@foi.pnn.police.uk

30/01/2015

Dear Ms Bako

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NUMBER: 000019/15

Thank you for your request for information regarding Identifying and Combating Hate Crime which has now been considered.

Applicant Question:

Please send a copy of information you hold of ACPO guidance covering the years 2000 to 2014, that superseded; 'The ACPO Guidance to Identifying and Combating Hate Crime 2000'.

ACPO Response:

I can confirm all the documents which have superseded 'The ACPO Guidance to Identifying and Combating Hate Crime 2000' are listed below in chronological order. All of these documents can be found online and I have attached the relevant web-links for your ease of reference.

1. ACPO Guidance on Hate Crime (2005)

http://www.bedfordshire.police.uk/pdf/tacticalguidance.pdf

2. EHRC Inquiry into Disability related Harassment – Response to Commission's Call for Evidence (September 2010)

http://www.acpo.police.uk/documents/edhr/2010/201010EDHREHR01.pdf

3. Challenge it, Report it, Stop it: The Government's Plan to Tackle Hate Crime (March 2012)

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/97849/action-plan.pdf

4. National Policing Hate Crime Strategy (May 2014)

http://www.acpo.police.uk/documents/edhr/2014/140509%20Hate%20Crime%20Strategy.pdf

5. National Policing Hate Crime Operational Guidance (May 2014)

http://www.acpo.police.uk/documents/edhr/2014/140509%20Hate%20Crime%20Op%20Guidance.pdf

1st Floor, 10 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0NN T 020 7084 8950 F 020 7084 8951

Yours sincerely

Darrell Bunce

On behalf of Sherry Traquair

Freedom of Information Officer & Decision Maker

www.acpo.police.uk

COMPLAINT RIGHTS

Internal Review

If you are dissatisfied with the response you have been provided with, in compliance with the Freedom of Information legislation, you can lodge a complaint with ACPO to have the decision reviewed within 2 months of the date of this response. The handling of your request will be looked at by someone independent of the original decision, and a fresh response provided.

It would be helpful, if requesting a review, for you to articulate in detail the reasons you are not satisfied with this reply.

If you would like to request a review, please write or send an email to ACPO Freedom of Information, c/o PO Box 481, Fareham, Hampshire, PO14 9FS.

If, after lodging a complaint with ACPO, you are still unhappy with the outcome, you may make an application to the Information Commissioner at the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.